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20th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4 Pupils 

 

BUTTERFLIES THROUGH TIME PROJECT – MUSEUM OF ZOOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE 

 

As you are aware, Dr Roz Wade from the Museum of Zoology visited our Year 4 Class on 27th January to introduce 

the pupils to the ‘Butterflies Through Time’ project.  The pupils learnt about different butterflies and were 

visited virtually by an artist who taught them how to sketch them – please view the News section of our school 

website.  The pupils’ art work is being displayed in the ‘Butterflies Through Time’ exhibition and you and your 

children are invited to attend. 

 

A special celebration event is being held on Saturday 19th March from 5pm, after the Museum has closed to the 

general public.  The children’s artwork will be on display, along with the rest of the exhibition, together with trails 

and activities to participate in following a butterfly theme. 

 

Please see the attached flyer for further information.  If you would like to attend, please visit the following 

Eventbrite page link and book a space for you to arrive at 5pm, 5.30pm or 6pm:  

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-kaleidoscope-of-butterflies-tickets-271101871997  

 

To keep the event exclusive to the children involved with the project, you will need to use the password Butterfly 

when booking tickets.  If you are unable to visit on 19th March, you are welcome to take your invitation and visit the 

exhibition between 15th March and 18th September when you will still receive a small butterfly-themed treat. 

 

We do hope you are able to attend this event.  Please let us know too, if you have booked tickets and are planning 

to attend. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-kaleidoscope-of-butterflies-tickets-271101871997


 

                                

 


